
"Catholic education aims not only to communicate facts, but also to transmit a
coherent, comprehensive vision of life"

-Pope John Paul II

Join Us for Our Upcoming Events...
Book Launch

All are invited to the launch of Dr. Shawn
Flynn's new book, Children in Ancient
Israel: The Hebrew Bible and Mesopotamia
in Comparative Perspective.

Please join us for this event on Thursday,
January 17, 2019, 3:30 pm in the SJC
Boardroom. Read more here.

In the Spirit of Reconciliation

How do we forgive? How do we find
healing? Join St. Joseph's College and the
University of Alberta Faculty of Native
Studies for a film screening of "In the Spirit
of Reconciliation". Panel members will
include Fr. Larry Lynn (Film Director),
Monique Sabourin (Dene Elder from
Ft. Providence), and Dr. Paul Gareau
(Assistant Professor from the University of
Alberta Faculty of Native Studies).

January 29, 2019, 5:30 - 8:30 pm
University of Alberta (ECHA L1-190)

Free event open to the public.
No RSVP required. 

Evidentially Compelling
Religious Experiences

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/events-workshops/flynn-book-launch


What is an "evidentially compelling
religious experience" (ECRE) and why
does it matter? Dr. Travis Dumsday will
present a talk on the subject February 27,
2019, 4:00 pm in the SJC boardroom. Read
more here.

SJC News
Dean Mortensen Day

On Jan. 18, SJC remembers Dean
Mortensen, a resident in the St. Joseph's
men's residence who went missing without
a trace on January 24, 1992 as described
in this Maclean's article. It has become
traditional for SJC residents to hang
​St. Joe's Rangers hockey jerseys out of
their windows, as in the accompanying
photo. Read more here.

SJC Research Project

SJC has entered an agreement with
Catholic Health of Alberta to sponsor a
research project called "Catholic
Edmonton: Opportunities and Challenges."
Under the leadership of Dr. Jeffrey
Brassard, the project will examine the
attitudes of both the general public and the
Catholic community in Edmonton toward
Catholic organizations. Read more here.

Get Involved!
Soup's On Us!

Thanks to the generosity of our sponsors,
SJC is able to offer free hot lunches to
students twice a month, when we serve
hot, homemade soup fresh from our
kitchen, fresh buns and something sweet.
For a list of dates and times, whether you
are a student or a potential sponsor, see
our website.

https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/events-workshops/lectures/evidentially-compelling-religious-experiences-and-the-moral-status-of-naturalism
http://ow.ly/L3uE50k9ksj
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/newsandevents/2019/january/dean-mortensen-day
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/newsandevents/2019/january/sjc-research-project
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/events-workshops/soups-on-us


Worship at SJC

"All shall be well, and all shall be well, and all manner of thing shall be well."

Julian of Norwich

Mass Times

Visit our
Website

Get Social!
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https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs/community/worshipping-community
https://www.ualberta.ca/st-josephs
https://www.facebook.com/SJCUofA
https://twitter.com/SJCUofA
https://www.instagram.com/sjcuofa

